-----Original Message-----
From: Virginia Newton [mailto:vnewton@Satx.rr.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2009 7:45 PM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: death of Pamela Mumuni
I was very sorry to learn of the death of Pamela Mumuni.  Although I  

have been gone from the OAS for several years, I will never forget her  

smiling face and many kindnesses.  She was far too young to die.  My  

thoughts and prayers are with her family and friends.  Dr. Virginia  

Newton, former Director of the Columbus Memorial Library 
